Contact Information

Neighborhood Council: Foothill Trails District Neighborhood Council

Name: Kelly Rose

Phone Number: (323) 445-8774

Email: krosepost@gmail.com

The Board approved this CIS by a vote of: Yea(8) Nay(0) Abstain(0) Ineligible(0) Recusal(0)
Date of NC Board Action: 10/20/2016

Type of NC Board Action: For

Impact Information

Date: 12/16/2016

Update to a Previous Input: No

Directed To: City Council and Committees

Council File Number: 16-1068

Agenda Date: 10/20/2016

Item Number:

Summary: At the General Board meeting of the Foothill Trails District Neighborhood Council held on
October 20, 2016, the board members voted (8) yes (0) no (0) abstain to SUPPORT CF #16-1068 the City
Council's opposition to the Refined E2 Alignment for the California High Speed Rail Authority's Palmdale-to-
Burbank project segment, and any other alignments that would cross any natural segments of the Los Angeles
River and its tributaries, including the Big Tujunga Wash, at or above grade within the City of Los Angeles.
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FOOTHILL TRAILS DISTRICT NEIGHBORHOOD COUNCIL

Community Impact Statement Council File #16-1068

At the General Board meeting of the Foothill Trails District Neighborhood Council

held on October 20, 2016, the board members voted (8) yes (0) no (0)-abstain to
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Alignment for the California High Speed Rail Authority’s Palmdale-to-Burban

project segment, and any other alignments that would cross any natural

segments of the Los Angeles River and its tributaries, including the Big Tujunga

Wash, at or above grade within the City of Los Angeles..

The Foothill Trails District and its surrounding communities have been held in
limbo for the last two years by the CAHSRA's refusal to act on the community’s
requests o eliminate the above ground elements that would destroy the Tujunga
\Wash and cause many residents to lose their homes.

We are very appreciative to Council Members Krekorian, Wesson and O’Farrell
for taking a step forward in representing-our local communities and addressing

our concerns. We hope the rest of the Council will support this motion as a step
towards protecting the citizens of Council District 7 and the rest of Los Angeles.

Kevin Davis, FTDNC President
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